March 3, 2010

Dear OUSD Board of Directors,

Seneca Center is withdrawing our charter school application because our submission on February 24, 2010 was incomplete. It is our organization's expectation that our work is always of the highest quality, so we are withdrawing to fix this error and resubmit in the very near future.

Thank you,

Eric Nelson

Seneca Center

Ce: Dr. Tony Smith

David Montes de Oca Edgar Rakestraw, Jr

LEGISLATIVE FILE

File ID No. _____/
Introduction Date ____

Enactment No. _

Enactment Date